
From: Wendy Higgins
To: City Council
Subject: Comp Plan Docket item 1
Date: Sunday, June 14, 2015 5:02:52 PM

Please approve docket item 1 for further study  and direct City staff to study setting a v/c ratio
 limit on collector arterials.  Thank you!

Wendy Higgins and Kevin Haynes

18045  Ave NW
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